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I am writing to urge DOE to deny a license for exportation of liquified methane gas from a terminal
on the Louisiana Gulf Coast:  Calcasieu Pass 2 (CP2). This project is not in the public interest. I believe
the public is interested in addressing climate change. To do this, we must as good citizens should,
hold our government accountable to prioritize actions that reduce greenhouse gas. I urge the DOE to
take the public interest and the planet seriously: deny the application for a license to export.
 
Thank you for your consideration,
 
Pam Elders

Laupahoehoe, HI 96764
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